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September 6, 2023  

Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  

Toronto ON M4P 1E4  

Attn: Nancy Marconi, Registrar  

Re: EB-2023-0049 Renfrew Hydro Inc. 2024 Cost of Service Application 

Dear Ms. Marconi:  

We are writing in response to Procedural Order No. 1 issued on July 7, 2023, to advise the OEB 
that a tentative agreement has been reached on all issues in the proceeding. The parties have 
agreed to work together to draft a settlement proposal and anticipate that it will be filed with the 
OEB on or before the current deadline of September 29, 2023. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Sincerely,  

 

 

D. Lance Jefferies, MBA, C.Tech 
President 
Renfrew Hydro Inc. 
 
c.c  Bill Harper, Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition 
 Mark Garner, Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition 
 Margaret Defazio, Ontario Energy Board 
  
 


